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Country 

70 I Jordan 

GG flagship projects deliverable In 2023 

the replacement of gas-fired thermal 
generation, thus contributing to EU climate 
mitigation objectives and climate change 
targets. 

MILESTONES IN 2023; 

During Q2-2023, launching ceremony in Tunis 
with donors (KfW, BM, EIB, EBRO} once the 
financial package has been finalized. In 
parallel, on the side of the 306.7 MEUR 
allocated by the CEF to the project, Cl NEA will 
probably hold a separate launch ceremony 
with STEG and TERNA in Brussels. 2023 (Q2): 
project proposal -to support the renewable 
energy part- approved at NIP Board. 

Aqaba Amman Water Desalination and 
Conveyance Project (AAWDCP). Flagship 
project under the Economic and Investment 
Plan (EIP} for enhancing water security in 
Jordan and addressing the impact of climate 
change in the region. 

MILESTONES IN 2023: 

Signature of the agreement with EIB for our 
EUR 50 M contribution. EIS signed the loan 
agreement with the Government last 
December. 

Start of construction is currently scheduled 
for 2024. 
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